
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 9th October 2020 

Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary  
Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

This weekend is Harvest and it is a tme of year when we remember 
others who aren’t as fortunate as others. If you do have any non-
perishable items you would like to donate for the Fylde Foodbank or 
Streetlife, school will make sure they are distributed to these charity 
organisations. Thank you for your continued support amd have a lovely 
safe weekend, Mrs Dean 

 

 

Our stars of the week are Nicola, Isabelle, Alyssia and Sam! 

Well done 

 

 

The winning team this week is St. Andrew 

 

 

We would like to organise some COVID restriction friendly events 
next half term … if you would like to be involved please do not hesitate 

to contact the school office. 

 

 

The class with the best attendance this week is: 

100%  

Topaz Class  


